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Note from the CEO 

Kedner Stiven 

 
 
 

Dear friends of KSF, 

  

During this time of tremendous change, we want you to know that our main focus hasn't 

changed. At KSF, we are still doing what we've always done: helping the children. 

  

We are dedicated to helping those little ones of getting an adequate education and feeding 

them as well and we will be sending you up-to-date necessary changes as soon as we could—

so you can be one of the first to know. 

  

On behalf of our entire team, I say thank you and welcome to all new KSF members. Let's 

tackle our BIG dream together. 

  

Kedner P. Stiven 

CEO/Founder 
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Welcome to our KSF students!  

 

We missed you. We are ready to make the world a better place.  

 

I can't wait to see your smiley faces in the classroom again for a great year filled with learning 

new things, working together and having a lot of fun. When you enter the classrooms, you are 

incredible, you are important, you are a leader, you are explorers, you are scientists, you are 

doctors, you are nurses, you are professionals, you are creative, you are friends, you are teachers, 

you are unique, you are authors, you are readers, you are loved.  

 

You are the reason we are here.  

 

Work for a cause, not for the applause. Live life to express so as not to impress. Don't try to 

make your presence noticed. Just make your own.  

 

Proverbs 22V6 

Train a child in how he should be and when he is old, he will not stray from it.  
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KSF Pool Party on July 4th  

The second annual party of the sort that 

falls on the same day as a popular 

national celebration by coincidence. 
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*** 

 

First Annual Auction on July 18th 

It was a success at Mirelle’s Restaurant in Westbury, NY

KSF School Reopens on August 3rd, 2020 

KSF is ready in Arcahaie, Haiti for the 2020-2021 

academic school year



KSF is ready to open the school in Arcahaie, Haiti for the 2020-2021 academic school year, on August 3, 2020.  

 

A request for an SBA loan was approved for 3 500 dollars.  

 

Cargo carrying COVID-19 supplies to Haiti at the beginning of July 2020 did leave the shores of the United States as 

planned.  
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NEWS 

 

SBA Loan 

A request for an SBA loan was approved 

for 3 500 dollars.  

 

July Cargo 

Cargo carrying COVID-19 supplies to Haiti 

at the beginning of July 2020 did leave the 

shores of the United States as planned.  

 

INVITATIONS 

 

Invitation to Get Involved 

Kedner Stiven Foundation invites retirees, 

professionals, career-changers, college 

students, and high school students to 

volunteer. The link 

is kednerstivenfoundation.org/get-

involved. 

 

Invitation to Sponsor 

Contributions to the advancement of the 

cause go to worthwhile projects as selected 

when sponsors choose to consider helping 

someone grow or something to be done. Go 

to kednerstivenfoundation.org/sponsor 

 

EVENTS 

 

School Supplies Drive 

At kednerstivenfoundation.org/donate-

goods or kednerstivenfoundation.org/events 

ongoing online, the School Supplies Drive. 

How to participate: Shop our pre-selected 

items that will be shipped from Amazon to 

the Kedner Stiven Foundation 

automatically, and voilà!  
 

Second Annual Fundraising Raffle 
Participants may donate via PayPal or with 

a card, kednerstivenfoundation.org/events, 

Tickets are sent via email.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Virtual Fundraising Concert in September 

Invitation to the Virtual Concert by Skah Shah #1 

and Tacaj on September 26, 2020 at 8pm. It is going 

to be live on Facebook. Go 

to kednerstivenfoundation.org/events.  

 

Postponements 

The following two events in August are postponed:  

- Jazz on the Boat  

- Haitian Summer Jazz Festival  

 

Read details on   

kednerstivenfoundation.org/events. 

 

*** 
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